
Thursday, November 2nd 2023 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

On December 5th, 2023 the Grade 6, Grade 6/7 and both Grade 7/8’s will be going 

to Wayne Gretzky Sports Complex to skate. We will depart on or around 10:25AM. 

We will arrive at our destination around 10:45AM and depart to return home at 

approximately 12:45PM. The cost of the trip is free but the bussing is $4.00. We 

will have the rink from 11-12:30PM.  

 

Please indicate whether your child needs skates: 

___ Yes 

___ No  

___ Size 

 

Please return the attached permission form as well as this form to ensure your child 

is provided skates. The payment for the bus is on School Cash Online. If you wish 

to volunteer, please ensure you have the necessary checks/documentation to 

volunteer and email your child’s teacher. Please talk to the secretary at the office 

regarding the required steps or forms to become a volunteer. 

 

Should you have any further questions regarding the trip itself, please contact your 

child’s teacher. 

 

Thank you, 

Ms. MacIntyre, Mrs. Paquette, Mrs. Melo & Mrs. McGinnis 


